
Rep. Waxman and Sen. Kerry Again Question Administration's Emissions Claims

    In a follow-up to the Administration's response to their Jan. 26, 2006, letter that questioned
Dr. Paula Dobriansky's statements that U.S. greenhouse gas emissions have fallen in recent
years, Rep. Waxman and Sen. Kerry remind Dr. Dobriansky that under this Administration, U.S.
emissions have hit their highest level ever.    Documents and Links
    
    -  The Administration's Response   
    -  Rep. Waxman and Sen. Kerry's Follow-up Letter   
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